
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Reed Deadwater – Juniper Brook Project 

6,326± acres  
T1 R4 WELS, Aroostook County 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board will vote on a proposal to 
allocate funds for the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife’s purchase of lands in T1 R4 
WELS (Upper Molunkus Twp and North Yarmouth Academy Grant). The project is identified in the Land 
Use Planning Commission parcel viewer as a portion of Plan 01, Lot 1 and all of Plan 01, Lot 07 in Upper 
Molunkus Twp, and a portion of Plan 01, Lot 2 in North Yarmouth Academy Grant, and is land conveyed 
in Southern Aroostook County Registry of Deeds Book 6397, Page 277. The parcels will be owned and 
managed by the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife. The property will be accessible by the 
public from rights‐of‐way accessible from Route 2 and Route 2A. 

Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF’s Board meeting on May 16, 2023, at 10:00 
a.m. 32 Blossom Lane, Augusta, Marquardt Building, Rm. 118. This meeting will be in person and online; 
link to be posted at https://www.maine.gov/dacf/lmf/agendas.shtml. Written comments on the proposal 
accepted until 4:30 PM May 15, 2023. 
 
Submit comments to Flora Drury, LMF Program, email: flora.m.drury@maine.gov, mail: #22 SHS, 
Augusta, ME 04333, or at the meeting. For more information, email the above or call 207-446-8917. 
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